
 
The Sacramento Area Alarm Association 

Invites you to the  

12th Annual SAAA Police Forum 

Wednesday, February 27, 2019 
 

We are very pleased to have as our Guest Speakers: 

Kerri McDonald  Kirk McDowell  Steve Keefer 
     

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
     

In the past, we have had representatives from Chico, Citrus Heights, Elk Grove, 

Rocklin, Roseville, Sacramento County, Woodland and other Police Departments 

attend to discuss their current alarm ordinances, permit fees and false alarm fines.  

 

Where: Total Monitoring Services Event Center 
 2440 Glendale Lane 
 Sacramento, CA 95825 
  

When: Wednesday February 27 from 11:00 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

(Registration 10:30 a.m. – 11a.m.) 

 

Lunch will be included 
  

Cost: $25.00 for SAAA Members 
 $30.00 for Non-Members 

 
No cost for any Public Safety Members 

  

Please R.S.V.P. through the California Alarm Association office by 

emailing info@caaonline.org or calling 800-437-7658. 

 
Sacramento Area Alarm Association  

The Sacramento Area Alarm Association is a trade association comprised of licensed alarm company operators, security equipment suppliers and 

other service providers who work closely with local law enforcement agencies. 

“Our mission is to promote growth and professionalism within the security industry and communicate an awareness of issues that affect the needs 

of alarm companies, home and business owners as well as local authorities within Northern California.” 

mailto:info@caaonline.org

